
Environmental Policy 2023-2027:  
The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion wants to know the concerns 

of its residents

Vaudreuil-Dorion, July 8, 2022 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s first Environmental Policy, which 
was launched in 2018, will come to an end once the year is over. The municipal administration 
is currently working on an updated version of  the policy. To make sure the future policy is in 
line with the concerns of  the population, the City is seeking the collaboration of  citizens, local 
organizations and businesses to take part in a short survey available on the City’s website.

The Environmental Policy is an important tool not only for assisting the City in making infor-
med decisions, but also for demonstrating, in a way that is timeless, the City’s commitment to 
protecting the environment. The action plans resulting from the process will serve to guide the 
City’s environmental actions in the coming years.

"The environment is at the heart of  the municipal administration’s concerns. We have been 
doing a significant amount of  work in this direction and it is important to continue to do so. 
Think of  Harwood Nature Park, the vast green space that the City acquired last year to ensure 
its preservation, the planting of  some 600 trees annually in public spaces, or the many subsi-
dies offered to our citizens. These are just a few examples of  the initiatives undertaken over the 
years," explained Mayor Guy Pilon.

The public is invited to complete the survey, which can be found in the Environmental Policy 
section at ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca, by August 28th. Citizens will also have the opportunity to 
express their views on the subject during the Les Fêtes de quartier neighbourhood events, which 
will be taking place Wednesday evenings until August 24th in different parks across the territory.
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